
Members of the IUSG Election Commission, 

 

It has come to the attention of Bridge IU, that the a complaint has been filed by Vision IUSG. The official 
complaint that has been communicated to us, states we are in violation of “Section 509” of the 
Procedural Election Code.  

According to the Election Code approved by IUSG on 2/5/2019, Section 509 does not exist. In the 
overview on page 1 of this approved Election Code, it states Section 509 relates to “Violations of 
University Policies”. However, Section 509 does not exist within the body of the Election Code itself. 
Therefore, we cannot be in violation of a Code Section that does not exist.  

We believe that there may have been a mistake either on the part of Vision IUSG, or within the updated 
Election Code itself. The updated Election Code clearly contains material errors regarding the labeling of 
sections. Due to this fact, we believe the Code needs to be amended through congressional vote in 
order to ensure it is free from error. 

 

We at Bridge hope that this information will be used in order to more clearly define the Election Code 
and create a more transparent environment. 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Bridge IU 

 

 


